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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY|

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

500A Chestnut Street Tower II
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Attention Mr. A. Schwencer, Chief b;;d g c "]
Licensing Branch No. 2 "j $$#"

-

~$Division of Licensing 5 e '

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission O
*ce

"'Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

In the Matter of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )

. L. M. Mills' letter to you dated October 31,19th, transmitted our
equipment qualification report for Sequo.ah Nuolear Plant. That report
included Table 11 which listed safety-related equipment located in harsh
envimnments and gave its qualification status. Enclosed are ten (10)
copies of an upgraded Table ii which ausmarizes the current interim status
of electrical equipment qualification. F. Ashe of your staff requested
this information during his audit on December 17,18, and 19,1980.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

J. L. Cross
Executive Assistant to the

Manager of Power

Sworn to d subse ibed before me
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-Notary Public
My Commission Expires
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